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To whom it may concern

I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is
my first representation on the proposed plan. Having been a residence in
H for 5 years and assured that this field would never be built on
makes me very angry and sad to receive notice that this might not be the case.
The potential that 60 houses built on this sight will have huge implications to
many residents and the town.

Implications for me

- My house is square to the field which allows my family to enjoy one of the
green areas left in the town as our view from all of the bedroom windows.
Having 60 houses would spoil our view, create light pollution and sound pollution.
Currently it is very quiet, again one of the reasons for buying our house.

- the canal and people walking their dogs and onlookers would loose out on the
beautiful town and green areas it has, we have already had e flower beds taken
away in the high street.

- The traffic in town is horrendous at the best of times, complete bottleneck and
double parking. With limited access to this sight and on a road with 3 schools
and the academy round the corner would create much more congestion at times
that are already very busy. | would fear for the safety of all children walking to
school.

- the schools are bursting at the seams and cannot accommodate any more
pupils. Again already a problem without adding to it.

- wildlife in the area will be jeapordised and have to find other places to live.
Some of these animals are Already endangered

- this field is a high grain cereal field, again taking away from local produce

- This field is the original park for Preston House (Grade A) we need to respect
it's setting.

- there are other areas which can be built on before taking away from our
outlook eg the field as you come into Linlithgow in Springfield.

-please listen to the resisents instead of councillors who are trying to make
money. If | wanted to sell this development would de-value our house.

If this was behind your house, you would not want this development to go
ahead, | am sure.

Yours faithfully

Shirley Miller
Resident





